
Appendix K Update: Earlier this week, OPRA and other Ohio system stakeholders met with Nikki
Guilford, Governor DeWine's lobbyist in Washington DC, regarding the 2-week provider payment that
Ohio applied for weeks ago through Appendix K. We reiterated the importance of this funding and the
concerns that the payment has been delayed without explanation during this critical time. Through
that meeting, we learned that all CMS applications/payments seem to have halted on January 19th
with the change of administrations. Nikki will be following up with CMS and we will be working with
our federal partners to help advance CMS’s release of this payment and keep members apprised as
soon as we learn anything new.

Single Plan: On Wednesday afternoon, DODD convened the OISP workgroup for a status update on
the statewide single plan and assessment. Reps from DODD informed the workgroup that although
the plan implementation has been pushed back to July 2021, they are still moving ahead with the IT
development and online training rollout for everyone who will be using the new ISP. The update did
not go over well with some workgroup members who felt that the workgroup had been left out of
the training development and rollout. Minutes and slides from the meeting can be found here.
Please reach out to Scott with any questions or feedback.

Budget Testimony:  A huge thank you to everyone who attended this week's Townhall Tuesday on
the state budget. As Budget season barrels ahead, testimony is being scheduled for next week in the
House Finance Subcommittee on Health and Human services, which will be the first of many
opportunities to provide input on the state budget. In order to reduce in-person testimony, Chairman
Roemer revised the committee's approach and as a result, OPRA will giving testimony as part of a
panel of disability service associations early next week. There will be more opportunities for
testimony on the budget as the process moves forward and we will be working closely with
members on different approaches to provide budget advocacy. We have also developed a Budget
'One Stop Shop' for this budget season to help members navigate the budget process and the
various advocacy methods most effective in advancing OPRA's budget priorities. 

Committee Week! It was a busy week of OPRA committee meetings and we want to thank all of the
attendees, chairs and guests who made this week's meetings so meaningful. OPRA hosted meetings
of the HR, Residential Waiver, ICF, Day Service and Employment Service committees this week. With
all of the critical issues facing providers, the OPRA committees are an essential part of how we
connect, brainstorm, gather feedback and develop advocacy steps and we cannot thank the many
people who participated in live polling, engaged with our guests, and provided critical feedback on
the budget and other current OPRA priorities. We will be posting minutes and/or recordings of
commitee meetings to the OPRA website next week.
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Wellness Resources: Even as we hope to look ahead to the 'light at the end of the Covid tunnel', we
know that teams, professionals and individuals are still greatly struggling with the impacts and
stress of living and working in the pandemic. DODD has recently published more resources on
mental health, wellness and coping strategies during this time. Click here for these resources.

https://www.linkedin.com/company/ohio-provider-resource-association/about/
https://www.facebook.com/OhioProviderResourceAssociation/
https://twitter.com/OhioProviderRA
http://www.opra.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCb-jIZqNsmWWnMvdDP746cw
https://www.opra.org/aws/OPRA/pt/sd/news_article/353943/_PARENT/layout_details/false
https://www.opra.org/aws/OPRA/pt/sd/news_article/353526/_PARENT/layout_details/false
https://dodd.ohio.gov/wps/portal/gov/dodd/about-us/covid_19_guidance/resource-covid-19-additional-resources-non-guidance
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Provider Relief Fund Reporting: Last summer, HHS released information on reporting use of the
Provider Relief Fund that included a deadline for reporting of Feb 15. If you have been on HHS’ PRF
webpages lately to try and report the use of funds, you will notice that it hasn’t been possible. HHS
has removed the deadline for reporting and is still just asking providers who received the money to
register for the reporting portal. HHS has said they will email providers who are registered to report
when that functionality is open.

CDC Mask Guidance: The CDC issued new guidance earlier this week on best practices for wearing
and fitting double-masks and/or respirators. Click here to read the updated "Improve How Your
Mask Protects You" and "Interim Infection Prevention and Control Recommendations for
Healthcare Personnel During the Coronavirus Disease 2019 (COVID-19) Pandemic" guidance.
Please reach out to the OPRA team with any questions you have about this guidance.

Memo Monday: DODD's weekly roundup included a set of training and education scenarios
regarding Restrictive Measures, new information on the rollout of ODM's Provider Network Module,
and updates to the GED/HS waiver for providers. Click here to read Memo Monday.

In Case You Missed It...
Additional Updates From The OPRA Team and System Partners

News and Resources
"Biden names Chiquita Brooks-LaSure to run

CMS"

 OPRA COVID-19 Resources

"Ohio reports 2,306 new COVID-19 cases, 82
additional deaths on Friday"

"Manahan executive director retires after
decades of service"

Day Services Co-Chair: The Day Services committee is looking for a co-chair! If you are interested in
becoming a chair for the day services committee, which for the past year has been meeting jointly
with the employment committee, you can access the short application on OPRA's website here. If
you'd like to apply, please just complete the application and send back to Scott at smarks@opra.org.

https://twitter.com/OhioProviderRA
https://www.facebook.com/OhioProviderResourceAssociation/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCb-jIZqNsmWWnMvdDP746cw
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCb-jIZqNsmWWnMvdDP746cw
http://www.opra.org/
https://www.opra.org/aws/OPRA/input_form/display_form_01_show?contact_id=$$Contact%20ID$$&form_no=14&host=retain&contact_id=$$Contact%20ID$$
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/CSNA2021
https://www.hhs.gov/coronavirus/cares-act-provider-relief-fund/for-providers/index.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/effective-masks.html
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/prevent-getting-sick/mask-fit-and-filtration.html
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Memos----February-15--2021.html?soid=1115317899585&aid=pZurQUnLuTU
https://www.foxbusiness.com/politics/biden-to-name-chiquita-brooks-lasure-cms-chief
https://www.cnbc.com/2020/11/20/covid-19-vaccine-pfizer-will-apply-for-fda-emergency-use-authorization.html
https://www.opra.org/aws/OPRA/pt/sp/covid-19
https://www.dispatch.com/story/news/2021/02/12/ohio-covid-19-daily-case-hospitalization-vaccine-numbers/6736042002/?utm_source=dispatch-News%20Alert&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=news_alerts&utm_term=news_alert
https://www.toledoblade.com/business/development/2021/02/18/Manahan-executive-director-retires-after-decades-of-service/stories/20210216095
https://www.opra.org/aws/OPRA/pt/sd/news_article/353667/_PARENT/layout_forum/true
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